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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Dr. Y. Yeo OBJ2015/6838/P 14/01/2016  16:39:50 In this application, the distance between the front of the parking space to the back of the pavement is 

clearly less than 4.8m (minimum required by Camden for dropped kerb application). The parked 

vehicle will overhang the pavement and cause obstruction and inconvenience to any pedestrians, 

especially during school run (St Margarets School is located at the end of this street). In addition, I 

object on the grounds that this would constitute to unfair restriction on the already limited parking 

available on the street.
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